
 

 

January 30, 2023 
Board members present for regular session at 9:00 a.m. were: Hoadley, Twombly, Baier, Walker, and Wedemeyer.  
Also present: Mandy Berg.  
 
All motions were approved unanimously unless noted otherwise.  
 
Due to heightened public health risk from the coronavirus outbreak, the Board Meeting was held via conference call pursuant to Iowa Code section 
21.8 along with in-person public attendance in the boardroom.
 
BUDGET WORK SESSION: The Board discussed the FY24 Budget.   
 
ADJOURNMENT: Moved by Twombly and seconded by Wedemeyer to adjourn at 9:37 a.m.  Approved.   
 
ADAIR COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS: ______________________________ Jerry Walker, Chair 
 
ATTEST: _____________________________________________  Mandy Berg, Auditor 


